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(on the OSCE PA resolution on Moldova) 
 
Mr. Chairman, 
 
I would like to thank Ambassador Nothelle for reacting to the previous 
statement of this Delegation on the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly session that 
took place earlier this month in Washington, D.C. 
 
Without commenting on the text of the resolution or the ammendments to it, let 
me reiterate that the Moldovan Parliament also regretted the misunderstandings 
that occurred in the process of adoption of the resolution on the Republic of 
Moldova. In our view, cooperation and due negotiation were unfortunately 
missing among those who were engaged in this process. The concerns of the 
Moldovan parliamentarians are being transmitted to the PA bodies and in 
particular to the members of the ad-hoc Group on Moldova that, as mentioned 
by the Moldovan delegation, were supposed, by definition, to assess the 
situation in the country in order to enable all of us to move forward on the 
settlement track.  
 
Let me express our hope that this case would be thoroughly reflected upon and 
given due consideration by the parliamentarians who have a crucial role in 
contributing to the success of the OSCE’s activities. 
 
Thank you. 
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